
Welcome Back! 
A normal year… hopefully! 

Long summer days are starting to come to an end.  Before we know it 
the leaves will be changing colors and falling to the ground.  The days 
will get shorter and the temperatures will get cooler.  God loves to 
decorate with such beautiful colors and we will be seeing so many of 
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them very soon.  With the changing of the seasons we 
also do a changing of activities.  We leave the pool behind 
and start going back to school.  For some, this is a sad 
time.  For so many though it means going back to see 
their friends whom they have missed all summer long!  
With school starting back up religious education classes 
start back up as well and I, for one, am extremely excited 
to see you all back and look forward to spending another 
year with you! 

“Celebrating our Catechists!”

 2

2021-2022 September 12, 2021

Upcoming Events    
September 12th- 1st Day of Class!


September 19th- Catechist Sunday

September 26th- Youth Mass and Parish Picnic


October 3rd- Server Training

October 17th- Youth Mass


October 31st - All Souls Day

Sunday, September 19th is called Catechist Sunday.  
This is a day to celebrate our amazing catechists!  
These are men and women who know that our faith 
is so very important and they want to share that 
with our children.  This is a day to thank them and 
appreciate them and what they do.  Thank you Erin 
Nuss, Connie Cimino, Alyce Hafer, Beth Baillie, 
Maggie Davis, Jodi Beyers, Michael Smith and Nikki Miller!  We appreciate all of you!

Our theme this year is “Turning Faith into Action”.  I would really like everyone to see how their actions 
affect how people view our faith, and how to turn our faith into action.  If you are doing something that 
isn’t so nice or talking to someone rudely and they know that you are catholic- those people are going to 
think that ALL catholics are not nice or rude.  On the other hand, if you treat other people with respect and 
help other out when you can, then those people are going to like catholics.  This is why it is so important to 
live by the Golden rule, “Treat others the way you want to be treated.”

Turning Faith into Action


